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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                         27th June 2018
Dear Parents & Carers

Just a reminder of activities and events planned during these last few weeks of the summer term:-

June
Wednesday 27th           KS2 Athletics Competition at Kesgrave High School

July
Tuesday 3rd                  Year 6 Sailing Day at Waldringfield  Primary School.  Parents to 

                                    Take children to Waldringfield School for 9am start and collect

                                     From Sailing club at 3pm.      

                                     Years 3 & 4 visit to Minsmere.  Registration is at 8.50am and 

                                     the children will be back at approximately 4.00pm.

Wednesday 4th              Reception class visit to Easton Farm Park

Thursday 5th                  Years 1 & 2 visit to Colchester Zoo

                                      Years 3 & 4 Football tournament at Nacton School

Friday 6th                      Family of Small Schools Day (see email 26.06.18 for details)

Monday 9th &                 KS2 Performance of A Midsummer Nights Dream 7.30pm 
Tuesday 10th                  and available from 7pm a chance to view an exhibition     
                                     showcasing work produced for the recent art study trip to 
                                     Cornwall.  Tickets available from 8.45am in the KS2 activity 

                                     area.

Monday 16th                  Sports Day starting at 1.15pm

Tuesday 17th                 Reserve Sports Day

Friday 20th                   Last day of term.  Everyone is welcome to our Leavers Assembly  

                                    At 1.30pm – please collect your children following this at 2.15pm

General Information
Some of you may have noticed that Tracy is no longer in the school office, she has moved on to another school.  Quyen will start her maternity leave next week.  To cover this Anita will be working increased hours and from September Laura will be joining our team three days a week.
Please be patient with us during the next few weeks and in September.  It is always a busy time of year and please remember that the staff may not know your child or year group etc and it will take a while before they are fully aware of all the many facets of work in our school office.

Many thanks to all of you who have remembered that payments for school trips can only be accepted in the morning, dinner money only on a Monday morning and still no cash for dinner money, but hopefully this will be resolved in the next few days.

Best wishes

Duncan

_1214987085.doc
[image: image1.png]






